



Help build it!

May 25, 2011

Jean Wolfgang
City of Racine – Dept. of City Development
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Jean,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Racine Habitat for Humanity, Inc., please accept this letter as confirmation of our intent to proceed with the acquisition of, and application for NSP funding, for the 1138 Racine Street property.

We estimate that our total budget for this project will approximate \$100,000.

If there is any additional information required, please contact me at the office or via email. Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Regards,

Nancy Jacques

Executive Director